
asso ,ciation of university and college employees 

Darlene Ba il ey 
Catalogue Records Div i s ion 
Library Process i ng Centre 

Dear Dari ene = 

March 19, 1981 

You were e lected to the the Union's representative on the University Safety 
Committee at the union meeting of March 19, 1981. Please find enclosed a copy of 
a letter to Robert Grant, who is the head of the Committee, advising him of this 
fact . You wi I I receiv e agendas and notices of meetings from him. 

The Executive would appreciate reports from you from time to time as 
to the discussion taking place at the Commi ttee. We might, from time to time , 
also want you to raise issues on behalf of the Union. If you would I ike to have 
space on the agend~ of un ion meetings to make a report to the membership let one 
of us in the Union Office know. 

Enc. 

Thank you tor agreeing to stand for this pos ition. 

Yours truly, 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organiser 
AUCE Loca I I 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


